Announcement of the competition


November 25, 2022

LLP "JV "UGHK", Shymkent, Argynbekov str., 100
(name, address of the organizer of the contest)

announces a tender for the provision of services for conducting the process of underground borehole leaching at the site "Geotechnological landfill" of the Akdala mine.
        All individuals who meet the requirements of the tender documentation are allowed to participate in the competition (Appendix 1).
         The deadline for submitting applications in the form (Appendix 2) and a resume for participation in the competition is from November 25 to 28, 2022.
A package of copies of the tender documentation can be provided by November 28, 2022, until 17:00 (inclusive), sent within the specified period to the email address: info@ughk.kazatomprom .kz or by the above-mentioned address of the company. Consideration of the received applications for participation in the competition will be considered by the Competition Commission in Offline/Online mode:
from 15:00 to 17:00 hours, November 29, 2022.

Additional information and help can be obtained by phone: +7 778 828 99 74
